Lund, Thomas

From: Gloede, Carl

Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 4:00 PM

To: licensing; Rummel, Marsha; Donahue, Kelly; Kleinfeldt, Scott; Mccaw, David; Bach, Richard
Subject: RE: New alcohol license applications

I have spoken to the applicant and the district does not have any concerns with the application.

Carl Gloede

Captain of Police: Central District
City of Madison Police Department
211S. Carroll St.

Madison, W| 53703

From: licensing
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 3:44 PM
To: Rummel, Marsha; Donahue, Kelly; Gloede, Carl; Kleinfeldt, Scott; Mccaw, David

Subject: New alcohol license applications

Please find a link to the following new license application(s) for the 05/21/14 ALRC meeting

One Barrel Brewing Company
2001 Atwood Ave
https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?1D=1743116&GUID=283B6979-F203-4880-82A3-

3912DF6C385D&0ptions=1D ]| Text | &Search=33957

Thank you

Thomas Lund

Municipal Clerk Il

210 MLK JR BLVD

Room 103

Madison, Wl 53703
608-266-4601
www.cityofmadison.com/clerk

"We exist to assist"
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